
Homework 
  

Each week children are expected to read at home with a 
parent/carer at least four times a week. The time suggested to 
be spent reading is from 10 minutes in reception up to 40 
minutes silent reading in Year 6. 
  
Additionally, Year 6 children will bring home weekly; spellings 
and mental maths on a Monday for a test on Friday. On a 
Friday there will be English, Mathematics and/or Science 

homework which is due in the following Wednesday. 
 


